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A new website.  A new 
look.  AMIA was very 
lucky to have met Mark 
Randall of World 
Studio.  His design of our 
new website is a 
wonderful articulation of 
the organization, its 
members and the 
collections we care 
for.  The website will 
launch next week.  Thank 
you, Mark! Thank you 
Laura for your work on 
this!  

Membership Survey.  
Earlier this year a 
Membership Survey was 
sent out as the first step 
to a strategic review by 
the board.     

Results will be presented 
and included in the 
Annual Report.  

Diversity, Inclusion, and Equity 

Priorities.  Following up on the plenary 

sessions at last year’s conference, in 

February the Board adopted AMIA’s 

Statement on Diversity, Inclusion, and 

Equity.  At the meeting, board member 

participated in a discussion/training with 

DeEtta Jones (the 2017 keynote speaker) 

on the best ways to embed these 

priorities in every aspect of the 

organization and its work.  As part of this 

work, board member Lauren Sorenson 

led the effort to refine AMIA’s Code of 

Conduct and develop clear procedures 

and reporting processes should there be 

a need.  

Webinars.  This year AMIA partnered 
with NEDCC for a series of new webinars.  

Led by Board members Teague Schneiter 
and Siobhan Hagan, the Fall series added 
five new webinars to AMIA’s online 
education presence:  Environmental 
Impact of Archives; Fundamentals of 
Copyright, Storage of AV Materials; and, a 
Processing Oral Histories webinar 
collaborating with colleagues at Oral 
History Association.   

An advisory group will be forming to 
gather ideas for the next set of 
webinars.  Please let us know if you’re 
interested.  

Events & Outreach.  In addition to The 

Reel Thing, DAS, and AMIA 2016, AMIA 

participated in a screening night at SAA, 

partnered with EYE and The Reel Thing 

on a three day symposium in 

Amsterdam, hosted an Archival 

Screenings evening for the FIAF Congress 

and Film Librarians Conference, a 

community archiving event in the 

Philippines, and an intermediate level 

projection workshop in partnership with 

Boston Light & Sound and The Film 

Foundation. 

AMIA was formally represented at SAA, 

ALA, NorthEast Historic Film Symposium, 

IASA, FIAF, CCAAA, NFPB, Hollywood Post 

Alliance, MESA Content Summit, SMPTE. 
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Statement of Activities 

Statement of Financial Position 

Change in Fiscal Year End 
With a fiscal year end of December 31 so close to the 
conference dates, end of year accounting has always 
been delayed to allow time for all billing and adjustments 
from the conference to be included.  Moving the fiscal 
year end to June 30 will help us offer more timely 
financials for the membership meeting each year. 

Statement of Activities 
While there were increases in revenue from sponsorship 
and investments, we saw a reduction of income in both 
conference registration and online learning.  Routine 
operational expenses stayed close to previous years with 
an increase in travel grants and funding as well as a 
bump in costs for the conference that reflected the 
higher prices in Pittsburgh.  

Statement of Financial Position 
The report shows a deficit of $34, 686 for the year ending 
2016.  AMIA continues to maintain a solid financial 
foundation, with a healthy reserve.   
- Jayson Wall, Treasurer 

 

Financial Statements 

This report reflects the 2016 year end financial statements.   




